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Summer Term at Orchard Education



With GCSE exams, functional skills tests,
football matches, athletic competition,

charity walks, 5K challenges, visits to Eco
centres and care homes etc this term has
certainly been an exciting and busy one.



Well done to all our year 11's who have now

finished their GCSE and functional skills
exams, we are certainly sad to see you go 

 but very excited to see what the future
brings for all of you. 



Building on the successful Boccia win in

Spring term the Summer term has seen us
keep our winning ways with a 1st place in
the Humber Active athletics, 1st place in

the Lincolnshire SEN football league and a
2nd place in the North East Lincolnshire
Panathlon Ten-pin bowling event. What's

more important is all learners showed
themselves to play with respect and

sportsmanship.







 'Art is a place for children to learn to trusttheir
ideas, themselves and to explore what is
possible.' Maryann F Kohl

We have so many talented artist at Orchard that we felt it was a
must to add art to our formal curriculum next year and explore

vocational qualifications for our key-stage 4 learners in art. 
Below are two pictures from Katharine and Riley that were good

enough to be displayed at  Ferne's Art exhibition  



Pictures of the Yr 11's who went on their leaving trip to Flamingo land loved 

The celebration day was a special day celebrating our learners
success with over 200 people attended it was a huge success we

would like to grow for next year. A proud day at the NE Lincs
SEND awards with Jane Thorpe-Green winning Inspirational

teacher award and Cohen Cullum winning the Community award

Celebration at Orchard 



Orchard in the community 




In summer term alone we have
completed 5k charity runs, sponsored
walks, canoe river cleans, visits to care
homes, cross fit sessions, visits to the

Eco centre and supported Grimsby
food kitchen. We love supporting the

local community and are committed to
continuing this next academic year 



Sports Day  23 

Aqua Park trip 23  

We didn't let the bad weather spoil our sports day . We took part in
sporting competitions , danced and ate ice cream. 

Wiinners



Long / Broad Jump
Y7/8 Female – Lily Hubbard

Y7/8 Male – Ronnie Mason-Bird
Y9/10 Male – Leo Greasley
Y11 Male – Jack Woodforth



Speed Bounce

Y7/8 Female - Lily Hubbard
Y7/8 Male -  Harrison Graves

Y9/10 Male – Leo Greasley
Y11 Male – Jack Woodforth

Rowing
Y7/8 Female Gracie Plumridge
Y7/8 Male – Ronnie Mason-Bird
Y9/10 Male – Mitchell Whitton

Y11 Male – Jack Woodforth



We recognise the holidays can be a challenging time for some and would like you to know you are not alone,
below is a list of support if required. 


























For non-emergency support the numbers below are available for support;
Reception: 01472 898498  

Claire Pedersen (Designated Safeguarding Lead): 07738 600651 (monitored 11-1pm each day contact will be
made within 24 hrs). 

Inspiration
al learner

of the year 

Learner of
the year

Achievem
ent 

Learner of
the year

friendship

Overall
Learner of
the year 

Lucy Trippit
Oliver
Lusher

Levi
Richards-

lewis

Ethan
Pitman

Safeguarding update  

Melrose Awards  

Staff Awards



Inspirational teacher  = Jane Thorpe-Green
Inspirational support = Louise Patterson

Inspirational Admin = Cherie Tacey
Overall Winner = Amber Richardson 


